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March 12, 2015  

 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

This has been a very exciting year as Nora Frances Henderson united students and staff in one cohesive 
school community with lots of spirit and energy. We are all Huskies now and we represent the 
pioneering community that will eventually move to a brand new school on the south Mountain.  

I wanted to let you know about a couple important developments. 

A recent update on the new Nora Frances Henderson school included news that an architect is now on 
board. This is a positive step because it means that we are about to learn more about the project's 
details. CS&P Architects is the firm that will also be helping HWDSB on the Saltfleet addition, Ancaster 
High science labs and Sherwood renovations.  

The timing of the new school is becoming more concrete. The opening of the new Nora Henderson is 
now slated for September 2017. This is later than earlier estimates but we are still excited about what 
this represents for our community.  

We are also about to learn more about the feel and look of our new school. We expect to be able to 
bring preliminary drawings of the new school to our School Council meeting this spring. We are also 
planning to host a parent open house in fall 2015 that will share more detailed informational panels and 
other visual displays.  

As always, I want to thank you for all the patience, understanding and support you have shown us in this 
time of transition. Huskies pride is alive and well! 

Have a safe and enjoyable March Break.  

  
Sincerely, 

 

Rick Kunc  
Principal 


